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14th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

You may recall that in the last school year, pupils at Valley completed the Big Ask survey which was run by the office 

of the Children’s Commissioner for England, Dame Rachel de Souza. 

 

The Commissioner currently has another survey open called the Big Summer Survey which forms part of the 

Independent Review into family life which will inform Government about the best ways to support families. Over the 

past six months, the Children’s Commissioner has been talking to children and their families about family life, what 

family means and who they consider part of their family. Importantly she has found out just how much family means to 

children and young people and is looking at what can be done to enhance family life. 

 

There are two weeks left for children aged between 7 and 17 to complete the survey and to share their experiences of 

the summer holidays and time spent with family. 

 

If you would like your child to have their say in this latest survey, please use the following link: 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/thebigsummersurvey/  

 

To learn more about the work of the Children’s Commissioner for England, please visit:  

 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mr. S Jackson 

Head Teacher 
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